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 We are moving forward with the countywide voting plan and hope to have it submitted 
next Monday. When we have successfully implemented this, the only real thing to remember is 
that you cannot go to wrong poll or early voting station ever again.  You can vote at any of them. 
 I am in the middle of annual budget work for dozens of departments and over $30M in 
amount.  The budget is over a hundred pages long. So there are many hours invested in by me 
and all of the department heads and elected officials for the county budget. 
 We are still moving forward with plans for the juvenile rehab conversion in one of our 
Juvenile Detention Pods and am hoping that in a month or so we will be open. The work on JP3 
is moving along and I think we will be finished in about 90 days. The same for the big truck 
weigh station on the same location.  We are redoing the electrical at the Tax Office and will be 
doing some foundation work on that building. Hopefully next year we will be able to add public 
bathrooms to the Tax Office.  I am told that the “Drive – In” window is working quite well.   
 The Jail is moving to the final construction changes. It is really looking good.  And it will 
bring in revenue. 
 This weeks’ quote: “The main thing is to keep the main thing the main thing.” Steven R. 
Covey. 
 
Thank you for listening. 😊😊 
 
We want you to be proud of your county government. 
 
 


